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The Honorable Brad Mallory
Secretary of Transportation
Pennsylvania Department of Transportation
Executive Office
9lh Floor, Forum Place
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Mallory;
d

1
is

I am writing to you in support of the pilot program being initiated by PennDOT to
help remedy the registration sticker problem in the city of Philadelphia. I appreciate the
good faith effort that has been put forth by members of your staff to develop a program
that meets the needs of all those concerned.

The problem of registration sticker theft has plagued the city for several years, I
believe that allowing Philadelphians to take part in an optional program that addresses
their concerns without placing a burden on the rest of Pennsylvania is the best course of
action. 1 am confident this pilot program will be able to solve this problem.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

RAM/crs
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